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September 11, 1978

Mr.
Woods Auto Supply

Ken Woods

907 Oakwood
Napoleon, OH 43545

Re: Your air conditioning unit

Dear Mr. Woods:

vYour letter of August 18, 1978 to Mr. Schweinhagen
was referred to the City Manager, Mr. Tandy.

It was the City Manager's opinion that our letter

of Bugust 16, 1978 requesting that the air conditioning
unit be moved, was a proper request based on the City
Code. It was also his opinion that removing the unit
from City property would be consistent with recent
policy decisions, regarding use of City property, made
by the Council.

please, therefore, have your contractor secure the
necessary permits, relocate the air conditioning unit
and reinstall the unit within the Code regulations.

Your cooperation in having the work completed by
October 10, 1978 will be appreciated.

Sincerely,

Robert E, Johnson
Dept, of Building & Zoning
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